
Parks & Recreation 

February 2023 

Town Board Meeting 
 

RECREATION 

 Our skating program has been so successful we are running another session. 

 The Lansing Water Cats competitive swim group is going well. 

 Travel basketball has one more week left. 

 Our adult exercise programming is extremely popular, we offer yoga, strength and stretch 

and cardio step classes. 

 Cheerleading won their competition a couple of weeks ago. Congratulations to the squad. 

 LBP and LSP sign-ups will go out this week.  

 

PARKS 

 Our boat slip lottery was held on February 8th, we are working on placing now. 

 We have made several repairs to our launch dock and transit dock.  

 Camping and Pavilion reservations are open and going well. The new software makes it 

much easier for users to make their own reservations online. 

 We have completed the replacement of the launch building roof. 

 This week we will be upgrading some of the electricity in a couple of pavilions. 

 We still do not have a contract from NYS Parks for the Myers Park Project. 

 The dredging permit for the Myers Park Swim Area has been submitted. 

 The Music in the Park schedule is almost finalized, we will have that out soon. 

 

 

 


